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14th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Festo Engineering Trip – 23rd June 2022 
 
We are delighted to be able to take a group of Year 7 students to the Applied Automation Centre at Festo 
Engineering in Northampton on Thursday 23rd June. Students will have the opportunity to look at pneumatic 
engineering applications and robotics in the workplace. 
 
This is a trip we have run several times since the school opened, it is a great opportunity for students and enhances 
their understanding of technology, providing them with an awareness of the opportunities available in engineering. 
 
Students will depart from school at 11.30am and travel via school minibus to Festo, we will return at approximately 
4.00pm.  Students will need a packed lunch for the trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, if you are happy for your child to attend, please give permission via your child’s Wisepay 
account. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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